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Alis comptech - Amalner
   
Discover Exceptional Computer Repair Services at Alis Comptech in
Amalner, Maharashtra

  When it comes to reliable **computer repair services**, look no further than
**Alis Comptech** in Amalner, Maharashtra. This local gem has earned a stellar
reputation for providing outstanding solutions to various computer issues.  

Why Choose Alis Comptech?

  One of the key highlights of Alis Comptech is their commitment to customer
satisfaction. As noted by many satisfied clients, they offer **good service with
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great solutions**. Whether you're dealing with hardware malfunctions, software
glitches, or network problems, the skilled technicians at Alis Comptech are
equipped to tackle any challenge.  

Customer Feedback: What People Are Saying

  The positive reviews speak volumes about the quality of service provided.
Customers have consistently highlighted their experiences, stating, "Good
service with great solutions." This feedback reflects Alis Comptech's dedication
to resolving issues effectively and efficiently. A focus on customer experience
sets them apart from other repair shops in the area.  

Services Offered

  Alis Comptech provides a comprehensive range of services, including but not
limited to:  - **Hardware Repairs**: From broken screens to faulty components,
they can restore your devices to optimal performance. - **Software Solutions**:
Whether it's installing new software or troubleshooting existing applications,
their team ensures everything runs smoothly. - **Virus and Malware Removal**:
Protecting your data is crucial, and Alis Comptech excels at removing unwanted
threats from your system. - **Networking Issues**: They offer solutions for both
home and business networks, ensuring seamless connectivity.  

Conclusion

  If you're in need of exceptional **computer repair services** in Amalner,
Maharashtra, Alis Comptech is the place to go. With their **good service** and
proven track record of delivering **great solutions**, you can trust them to
handle all your computer repair needs. Visit Alis Comptech and experience their
expertise firsthand!    
The business is situated at

  
 Shree krisna colony, near Civil Court, 425401  Amalner, Maharashtra - India  (IN) 
 
     
 
The contact line of this Computer repair service  is +917385542152
 
And if you want to send a WhatsApp, you can do so at+917385542152
 
    
 
   
    
 

We are open during the following hours:

    Day Hours    Monday 10?AM–9?PM   Tuesday 10?AM–9?PM   
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https://www.openstreetmap.org/directions?to=21.043398099999997%2C75.0568306#map=15/21.043398099999997/75.0568306
tel:+917385542152
https://wa.me/+598+917385542152


Wednesday Closed   Thursday 10?AM–9?PM   Friday 10?AM–9?PM   Saturday 10?AM–9?PM   Sunday 10?AM–9?PM           If necessary to change any data that you believe is not correct regarding
this portal, we kindly request send us a message so we can we will handle it
quickly. With anticipation thank you very much. 
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